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Friday, 13 January 2017 
 
His Honour Justice Ross President,  
Fair Work Commission  
11 Exhibition Street  
MELBOURNE 3000 
 
Email: chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au  
 
AM2014/250 Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010 

AM2014/251 Aged Care Award 2010 

AM2014/285 Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Award 2010 

AM2014/286 Supported Employment Services Award 2010 

 

We refer to the above matters and the directions issued in the Subscription email of 9 January 2017. 

The email, in addition to notifying of the publication of Exposure Drafts, Technical and Drafting 

Submission Summaries and Substantive Submission Summaries, sort comment concerning each by 

5.00pm Monday 16 January 2017. 

The current Exposure Drafts for three of the above awards take account of agreed variations arising 

during the hearing on the 6 December 2016, but do not take account of the matters agreed in 

conferences held on 15 and 16 December 2016. This makes comment on the current Exposure Drafts 

for AM2014/251, AM2014/285 and AM2014/286 spurious.  

The Aged Care [AM2014/251] and the SCHCDS [AM2014/285] Awards are listed for further conference 

on 6 February and the Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010 [AM2014/250] 

for its first conference on 23 January.   

On behalf of the Union parties, the HSU request that feedback on the Exposure Drafts and summaries 

of submissions on Technical and Drafting matters in the above awards be postponed until after both 

are updated following the conferences in these matters. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Leigh Svendsen 
Senior Industrial Officer 
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